
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1636 /2022-23           14.03.2023 
 

CIRCULAR 
Dear Parents, 
 

Sub:  SPEA Survey for Parents  

Greetings from LPS ! 

 

Please be informed that Sharjah Private Education Authority (SPEA) is currently 

studying the phenomenon of traffic congestion in school areas or the roads leading 

to school, in order to find solutions and to submit the study to the competent 

authorities. 

SPEA invites esteemed parents to participate in the survey and give your inputs and 

comments through the link given below:  

English Survey Link: 

https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/7HCsfO 

 

Kindly submit the survey before March 23,2023. 

 

Solicit your co-operation. 

 

With regards, 

 

 

Sd/- 

RAFIA ZAFAR ALI 

PRINCIPAL 
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